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September 2016



Thomason, Buffy

From: Nathan.Reardon@dnr.state.oh.us

Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 10:03 AM

To: Steffen, Bradley

Cc: Thomason, Buffy; Patterson, Patricia

Subject: RE: Rover Pipeline Project Rare, Threatened and Endangered Species Survey Results
Brad,

Thank you for submitting the barn owl and spotted turtle survey reports. The DOW appreciates the commitment of
Rover Pipeline LLC and TRC to ensure that impacts to these states listed species are avoided during
development/construction of this project. After review of the reports, the DOW concurs that impacts to the barn owl
and the spotted turtle are not likely. No further coordination related to these species is recommended at this time. If
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,
Nathan

Nathan Reardon

Compliance Coordinator

ODNR - Division of Wildlife

2045 Morse Road, Bldg. G

Columbus, OH 43229-6693

Phone: 614-265-6741

Email: nathan.reardon@dnr.state.oh.us

From: Steffen, Bradley [mailto:BSteffen@trcsolutions.com]

Sent: Monday, August 01, 2016 5:32 PM

To: Reardon, Nathan

Cc: Thomason, Buffy; Patterson, Patricia

Subject: Rover Pipeline Project Rare, Threatened and Endangered Species Survey Results
Mr. Reardon,

Attached are survey results for the barn owl (Tyto alba) and the spotted turtle (Clemmys guttata) conducted along the
Rover Pipeline Project in 2016. Please let me know if you need further information.

Thanks,

Brad

Bradley J. Steffen
Bat Program Director

BSteffen@trcsolutions.com

2 11231 Cornell Park Drive
@TRC Cincinnati, OH 45242
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